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Dear Parents and Carers,      4th November 2019 

Diocesan Mass for the Feast of Our Lady Immaculate and the Year of the Word 

The Bishops of England and Wales have dedicated 2020 as a Year of the Word of God; in the Diocese 

of Northampton, we will celebrate this launch alongside the Diocesan Mass for the feast of our 

patron, Mary Immaculate, on Saturday 7th December at 11am at the Cathedral of Our Lady 

Immaculate and St Thomas of Canterbury, NN2 6AG. 

We would love as many of our children as possible to represent St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 

at this Mass; we expect that members of the Year Five and Year Six Ethos Team will attend. The 

children will need to arrive at the Cathedral at 10.40am, wearing full school uniform including their 

school shoes. The children will sit together for Mass, along with pupils from the other schools in our 

Trust. Parents and carers are welcome to attend Mass too. All children must be collected from the 

Cathedral at 12.15pm.  

This is a very exciting opportunity for our children to celebrate Mass with Bishop Peter and the 

Catholic community of Northampton; in order to inspire them to meet the challenge the Bishop has 

set: to share the Word of God more effectively throughout the coming year.  

We look forward to receiving the attached reply slip to indicate whether your child is available to 

represent our school at this Mass on Saturday 7th December. If you have any questions about the 

event, please email Miss Marum at smarum@sgcps.org  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Marum            Mrs Darwin 
RE Lead                 STCCAT Chaplain 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Diocesan Mass for the Feast of Our Lady Immaculate and the Year of the Word 

Please return this slip to Miss Marum via the School Office by Friday 15th November 

I give permission for my son/daughter ……………………………………………………. to attend the Diocesan 

Mass at the Cathedral of Our Lady Immaculate and St Thomas of Canterbury, NN2 6AG on Saturday 

7th December. 

 My child will arrive at the Cathedral for 10.40am and will be collected from the Cathedral at 

12.15pm. 

 I will be staying for the duration of Mass. 

Parent/carer signature: ……………………………………………………………………. 

Contact number: ………………………………………………………………………………. 
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